
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Miskis, Constantinos (ACL/ORO/Region IV)' <Constantinos.Miskis@aoa.hhs.gov>

Date: 8/2/2013 11:44:20 AM
Subject: VDHCBS

Costas,

Have you heard anything further from Dan or the Veterans Administration about the future of VDHCBS? I know Dan 
says they are moving forward, but we don't see that at the local level.

Thanks for your support and assistance with this.

Tony
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